

TERM 4 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 21 OCTOBER 2022



## MS WOLLONGONG RIDE

On 6 November 2022, thousands of cyclists will take place in the Gong Ride to raise money for multiple sclerosis.

This year a team from the Thomas Hassall Community will participate; Stefan in Year 9, Christian in Year 8, Mr John Williams (Year 8 Advisor – Secondary School Teacher, English) and a College parent, Mrs Ruhs.

Here is what Stefan has to stay:

"This is my first MS Gong Ride and Im so excited to be able to ride alongside my brother Christian, my mum and Mr Williams. This ride means a lot to our family as my Uncle Steven was diagnosed with Multiple Sclerosis over 24 years ago. It is an honour to be able to raise awareness and fundraise for not only him but for all the other Australians currently suffering with MS.

Your support will help people with Multiple Sclerosis receive the vital support, treatments, and services to help them live well at home, remain connected to work, and to be part of the community.

So please click on the team link below and help us help people with MS like my Uncle Steven".

## Support the team

We wish you all the best!